
 

 

 
 

November 15, 2024 
 

Announcement 
 
 
 

The Tribe will be hiring (1-3) Workforce Workers to work on a roofing project(s).  If 
you have experience with roofing projects and are interested, please submit a 

Workforce application by 11/25/24.  This will be a 2-3 work assignment.  Must be 
able to lift 50 lbs, balance and walk on a building of more than 15 feet high, and 

not have any work restrictions.   
 

Please document your experience with this type of work on the application. 
 

For additional information or an application, please contact Charlene Henry at 
(530) 468-5907 ext 302 or email:humanresources@qvir-nsn.gov 

 
 
 

 


